Dover Heights Precinct Agenda
DEAR RESIDENTS

You are invited to attend the next Dover Heights Precinct meeting

The Kesser Torah College (formerly Yeshiva College) Blake Street, Dover Heights 

Monday 10th May 2004 at 7.30 p.m.

COME ALONG AND MAKE YOUR VIEWS KNOWN.

AGENDA

1. Apologies.

2. Minutes of the last meeting (February 2004)

3. Matters arising from the Minutes

4. Subcommittee Reports a) Hugh Bamford Reserve

b) Sydney Water Tunnel
c) High School redevelopment
d) Bowling Club Site
e) Overdevelopment & Dual Occupancy
5. Meet your Councillors – Cr Sally Betts (Liberal) 

Cr Tony Kay (Liberal)

Cr George Newhouse Deputy Mayor (Labour)

All three Hunter Ward Councillors have been invited to address the

Precinct to inform us of their plans for the next four years.

They will also answer questions. 

6. DCP 14 – this new Development Control Plan, under consideration 

by Council, relates to changes in Parking & considers bicycle tracks. 

7. Security at Dudley Page Reserve

8. Changes to Land Tax & their impact on Dover Heights

9. General Business

John Lewis

Precinct Convenor

Fax – 9371 5303
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